
Invitation 
2nd International Member Forum (online) 

Sunday 16 March 2025 at 15:00 -19:00 CET 
(please check your local time)

The 1st Forum was devoted to the question: What is the current situation of the General Anthroposophical Society and what 
are the burning issues for Anthroposophy or the Anthroposophical Society in the different countries and in our present time?

The participants of the first Forum made a prioritization of 15 issues that were brought up in the Forum. The most prioritized 

was about disconnection with the following sub-issues:  

Disconnection:

a. Between the Anthroposophical Society and the Anthroposophical Movement 

b. Between the young and old generations 

c. Between members and those who lead the society

d. From the original source, the Anthroposophical impulse 

e. From the original intention for the Anthroposophical Society in the Christmas Conference 

f. Between inner and outer work 

g. Between theory, knowledge and practice

h. Between the initiatives 

i. Through a lack of interest for each other 

j. Between individuals and institutions 

In our next Forum on March 16th, 2025 we want to go one step further and address the issue of disconnection including all 
sub-issues: 

• Which tasks arise for us from this assessment of the current situation with regard to the issue of disconnection at all  

those levels, for Anthroposophy and the Anthroposophical Society as a whole and in the different countries? 

• How can we engage towards a positive development in relation to this issue?

Being so close to the 100th anniversary of the death of Rudolf Steiner, we want to devote the 

coming International Members Forum on March 16th, 2025, to him.

If one looks to the individuality of Rudolf Steiner, his biography, his work and all he brought to the world as Anthroposophy,  

one can find that it is just the opposite of disconnection. In all his work, in the goals he pursued,  there is always an impulse of  

bringing together what now in many areas, we find in a state of disconnectedness. Rudolf Steiner´s life and work is a mastery  

of integrating and bringing together even that which one can hardly imagine could be brought together.



• One goal of the coming forum is to develop ideas about what we can do or how to come into concrete actions.
• Another goal is to help build communication bridges internationally between members who are willing to exchange 

and to commit themselves to working on these issues.

You will find more information on our website: https://initiative-memberforums-worldwide.cl/

Here you can register for the next forum on March 16th, 2025:
   https://tinyurl.com/IMFregistration  

The language of the Forum will be English. We have volunteers translating into Spanish and Ukrainian. Please contact us if 
you can offer translation into other languages: contact@initiative-memberforums-worldwide.cl

Warm regards from the organizing group:
Dag Balavoine (NO), Claudia Bartholomeyczik (DE), Lino Carma (MX), Moritz Christoph (DE), Roberta Csernay (HU), Cristina 
Etchegaray (UY), Tatiana García-Cuerva (CH), Lohengrin Jaramillo (CO), Bruce Kirchoff  (USA), Bernadett  Kiss (HU), Jérémy 
Langella (FR), Amalia Michielli (BR), Victoria Ponce (CA), Jenyffer Tovar (VE), Pablo Vidales (CL), Daniel Wittenberg (AR), Olena 
Yeschenko (UA) 
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